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Dear Ms. Morrison:

Attorney General Dana Nessel has asked me to respond to your recent email
regarding your website and alleged financial crimes.

Thank you for the comments and views expressed in your e-mail. The
Attorney General appreciates hearing from citizens on matters of public concern
and while the Attorney General may not necessarily agree with some of the points
made in your e-mail, we wish to thank you for taking the time to share your
concerns with our office.

Many of the concerns you express are the result of state legislation. The
Attorney General cannot change these laws. Rather, the Attorney General is
dutybound to enforce the laws that have been enacted by the Legislature. Therefore
I suggest you contact your state representative or senator with your concerns
regarding family courts. He or she may be of greater assistance in addressing and
resolving your concerns.
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Furthermore, if you have information that you believe may indicate specific
criminal conduct on the part of any individuals referred to in your e-mail, please
provide that information and any relevant evidence to the prosecuting attorney of
the county where the alleged criminal conduct occurred. It is only in exceptional
cases, such as where a statute expressly confers jurisdiction on the Attorney
General, or a prosecuting attorney is disqualified, that the Attorney General
undertakes the role of a prosecuting officer.



In addition, this office has no authority to modify or challenge court orders,
nor do we have jurisdiction over the Friend of the Court. Rather, the role of the
Attorney General is limited to criminal violations of the Felony Non-Support
Statute.

This office is responsible for providing legal advice to various state
departments and officials. In the absence of express statutory authority, however,
the law does not permit this office to act as an attorney for private individuals.
Therefore, this office is not able to provide advice regarding this matter. For legal
advice regarding your concerns, you may wish to consult your own attorney who can
advise you of your interests and the options that may be available to you.

The State Bar of Michigan Lawyer Referral and Information Service (LRIS) is
designed to assist members of the public who want to hire an attorney and can
afford to pay for legal services. You can reach their office toll-free at (800) 968-0738.
If you have a legal problem and cannot afford to hire an attorney, please contact
your local legal aid office.

We sincerely regret our inability to provide further assistance at this time.

Sincerely yours,
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Scott L. Teter

Division Chief

Financial Crimes Division
(517) 335.7560
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